

TUESDAY 7 JUNE 2011

Welcome to the FOM Newsletter.

In this issue...

David Coggon's valedictory letter to members

Our incoming President, Olivia Carlton, would like to thank David Coggon for the expertise, commitment and energy that he brought to his three years of office as President of the Faculty.

David gave a presentation at the Annual General Meeting on 19 May and, for those of you unable to attend the meeting, has provided a written <u>summary of his achievements</u> during his three years in office.

With best wishes

Micky Coates

Nicky Coates Chief Executive